
Expansion of our clothing factory    15 March 2019 
 
 
Dear citizens of Sjeikastan  
 
Because of the recent growth of our clothing industry in the entire UBN, we are 
obliged to expand our factory and therefore the number of sheep. All of this 
will be to assure that we can keep growing as a country and maintain our 
outstanding economy.  
 
Considering our love for all citizens in our country and wanting only the best for 
each and every one of you we have to keep growing because as you know, only 
the best is good enough. This last decade our economy has grown by over 30% 
making Sjeikastan the most prosperous country in the entire UBN.  
 
However, this big expansion will have some consequences for our citizens. 
Since we aspire to have minimum nuisance all those who live within a 5-block 
radius will be invited to a casual evening where we will discuss how we can 
limit the inconvenience.  
 
Further details will be communicated through our social media and daily news. 
For any other questions, I would like to direct you to our website our social 
media. 
 


